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I strongly support efforts to minimize the cummulative adverse affects of river 

recreational activities on our river systems - especially sensitive aquatic and 

shoreline environments like the Willamette River upstream of Willamette Falls. I urge 

you to support SB 1589 limiting loading weights for recreational water sport towing 

activities as one small measure needed to help protect our rivers from the 

progressive degradation in the ecological conditions we've been experiencing. 

Please stand up to protect our rivers! 

 

Sincerely, 

Russ Axelrod 

Former Mayor West Linn 


